From: Daniels, Alberta 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 3:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan; Pam Jones (pamj@thefederalsavingsbank.com)
Subject: Ethics Info

Hello Steve,

On Friday, February 25, 2016, a developer (The Federal Savings Bank) that participates in the City’s TaxSmart MCC Program, delivered a bouquet of flowers to me.  I accepted the flowers on behalf of the City and have placed them in our Lobby for all to enjoy.

Thanks.  Alberta.

_______________________________________________________

Ms. Alberta Daniels, Assistant to the Commissioner-TaxSmart MCC Program Administrator

Affordable Housing Ordinance Program (ARO)

Department of Planning and Development

